[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Steve Salins 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 8:17 PM
To: Rose, Chris (UTC)
Subject: RE: 13 UTC - Chris Rose follow-up to meeting 02-21 - Safety and Insurance Rules

Absolutely yes, Chris.

I’d finished the comments sheet last Friday, distributed it among some of the stakeholders, got a bit of feedback, but not so much as to keep from sending it on to you.  But then, frankly, I forgot to send it off.  Here it is.  Thanks for the note.  

I hope the format is somewhat useful; I’m not the most expert with all the functions available in Word.

Steve

Steve Salins
 

From: Rose, Chris (UTC) [mailto:CRose@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 4:42 PM
To: Steve Salins
Cc: Rendahl, Ann (UTC)
Subject: RE: 13 UTC - Chris Rose follow-up to meeting 02-21 - Safety and Insurance Rules

Steve,

Was Shuttle Express planning on submitting written comments prior to the workshop? If you are, we would like to receive them soon enough (as in, the next day or two) that we can incorporate them into the summary of stakeholder comments and give UTC staff time to digest the comments and develop a response.

Please let me know your plans.

Thank you.

Chris

